SD5: Change in the date of the 2014 dividend payment

On 25/11/2015, Song Da No. 5 Joint Stock Company announced the change in the date of the 2014 dividend payment as follows:

- The old payment date: 30/11/2015

- The new payment date: 16/12/2015

- Reason for change: Because the capital recovery progress was slower than expected so the Company could not pay dividend as planned.

